Pasadena Unified

School District

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

July 31, 2002

Mr. Geoffrey Bairri, Chair
Pasadena Community Access Corporation
Post Office Box 518
Pasadena, CA 91102

Dear Geoffrey:

Following up on my phone call this afternoon, I regret to inform you that I will no longer be able to serve as the Pasadem Unified School District's representative to the PCAC Board of Directors.

While I have enjoyed my time as a Board representative, my pursuit of a law degree through evening slasses will prevent me from continuing to participate.

Our new Executive Director of Information Technology Services, Phil Hopkins, has agreed to take my place and to serve as the Pasadena Unified School District's representative. Phil will make an outstanding contribution and will help to further develop the ongoing partnerships between PCAC and the school district.

I wish you the very best in your new leadership role and look forward to keeping in touch.

Sincerely,

Erik Nasarenko, Director

Communications & Community Relations

cc: Dr. Percy Clark Kathleen Duba David Jaynes Phil Hopkins

Don Rapello

recod or

"Discover What's Right About Pasadena Public Schools • Community for Better Schools • Schools for Better Community"
351 South Hudsen Avenue • Pasadena, California 91109 • (626) 568-4553 • FAX (626) 795-5309

9/30/2002 7.A.2.